
November 18, 2024 
Local 46 ~ Kent Auditorium
19802 62nd Ave. S. Suite 105 ~ Kent, WA 98032

10:00-11:00 AM

Brunch Provided

NOTICE!
To all Eligible Medicare Participants and
Medicare-Eligible Spouses:

Significant changes are upcoming for your
Medical and Prescription Drug Benefits,
effective January 1, 2025. 

We will be holding a special meeting 
discuss these important changes:

Please join your Healthcare Trustees for this import meeting.
Bring your questions and concerns!



IMPORTANT CHANGES TO MEDICAL AND PRESCRIPTION DRUG BENEFITS 
EFFECTIVE: JANUARY 1, 2025:

New Provider: Starting January 1, 2025, your medical and prescription drug benefits will be
managed by Humana, fully insured by United Healthcare.

Coverage: The benefits will be similar to what you currently have, with some
enhancements. Dental coverage will remain unchanged if you are currently enrolled.

Reason for Change: This transition aims to address rising coverage costs and ensure
comprehensive and affordable healthcare for Medicare-eligible participants.

Support: Labor First will assist with the transition. Dedicated retiree advocates will be
available to help with questions and support.

Further Information: Expect more details soon from Labor First, including contact
information and a summary of benefits.

Premium Payments: If your health premiums are deducted from your pension, that will
continue. If you self-pay, continue to make payments as usual.

Contact Information: For premium payment questions, reach the Administration Office at
(866) 314-4239 or visit psewstrusts.com. For inquiries about the new benefits, contact a
Labor First advocate.

Board of Trustees, Puget Sound Electrical Workers Healthcare Trust

http://www.psewstrusts.com/

